

Central Coast Area Health Service

28 June 1994

RCB:mcv

Members of the Pink Ladies Auxiliary
CENTRAL COAST AREA HEALTH SERVICE

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen

Re: Pink Ladies Constitution and Future Management of the Pink Ladies Organisation

Attention has been drawn to the need to review the Pink Ladies Constitution and future management so that a broader representation of Pink Ladies is included in the decision making processes.

To address this need, a meeting will be held on Tuesday 2 August 1994 at 1:30 pm in the Conference Area, Health Services Building, Stephen Street, Gosford and it is hoped that all Pink Ladies will attend.

It is envisaged that at this meeting a Constitution Committee will be elected and be responsible for revising the Constitution and presenting the amended document for final approval by all volunteers and the Board of Directors.

Your contribution to the discussion is vital and will assist in developing a relevant Constitution and thus ensure the continuation of a quality service by volunteers in all our hospitals.

As I will be attending this meeting, I look forward to discussing with you these important issues.

If you are unable to attend, please ring my secretary, Lynne, on extension 3489 before 22 July 1994.

Yours faithfully

Miss R. Carter-Brown

Area Director of Nursing

Caring for the Coast